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Dear Parents and Carers 

On March 8th, all primary schools will be welcoming back children in all year groups. We are all so 

pleased to begin the process of returning to a more settled time and seeing the gradual opening of 

everything across the country. 

It is very important that we all still continue to play a role in reducing possible transmission of the 

virus. We have a detailed risk assessment in school which we are working hard to implement 

consistently and which is under constant review to ensure that the school is safe, efficient and 

happy. We all have a responsibility to keep to this. 

Due to our school site, the car park and school buses, we are not able to implement a one way 

system or extend the school day by starting any earlier or leaving later. As a result of this, we will be 

resuming the organisation we implemented in the autumn term. There is a reminder of this in the 

table below. Please keep to the times and collect your child promptly at the end of the day.  

 Entrance/exit Start time End time 

Nursery Nursery entrance Current arrangements 

Reception Top gate 9.10 am 3.20 pm 

Year 1 Bottom gate 8.55 am 3.25 pm 

Year 2 Bottom gate  8.45 am 3.15 pm 

Year 3 Top gate 9.00 am 3.30 pm 

Year 4 Top gate 9.00 am 3.30 pm 

Year 5 Top gate 8.45 am 3.15 pm 

Year 6  Top gate 8.45 am 3.15 pm 

 

 Please do not arrive at the school site before your allotted time and make sure that you 

leave the site, and the area immediately in front of the school, as soon as possible.  

 If bringing children on to the school site, please wear a mask but please remember not to 

enter the building unless absolutely necessary 
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School lunches. 

We will start to offer our full choice of food to reception and year 1 children who will eat in the 

school hall. We will monitor this and are planning to gradually reintroduce other year groups whilst 

still maintaining class bubbles. 

As always, we will keep you informed of any changes as soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Beveridge 


